
 

 

THE ROYAL BRITISH LEGION ( SCOTLAND ). 

 

DUNBAR & DISTRICT BRANCH. 

 
MINUTES OF THE BRANCH COMMITTEE MEETING HELD 

ON SUNDAY 25TH OCTOBER 2020 

 
THE CHAIRMAN MR GILBERTSON OPENED THE MEETING AND WELCOMED 

THE 8 MEMBERS PRESENT, HE THEN LED THEM IN A SILENT TRIBUTE TO 

FALLEN COMRADES. 

 

APOLOGIES.   

 

 APOLOGIES WERE RENDERED ON BEHALF OF, FIONA AND STEVEN SMITH 

AND LINDA GILHOOLEY. 

 

THE CHAIRMAN THEN ASKED FOR THE PREVIOUS MINUTES TO BE READ 

OUT, THIS WAS DULY DONE AND THE MINUTES WERE ACCEPTED FOR 

ADOPTION ON THE PROPOSAL OF MR KENNY WILLIAMS, AND SECONDED 

BY MR DUNCAN LAING. 

 

 TREASURERS REPORT.  

 

 THE TREASURER REPORTED THE 30 DAY ACCOUNT TO STAND AS 

FOLLOWS, £30.244.91 AND THE BUSINESS ACCOUNT £ 8,068.20. 

 

THE CLUB HAD A VISIT FROM MR FRED WOOD AND MR BRIAN KELLY 

FROM AREA TO DISCUSS CLUB MATTERS ie WAYS TO IMPROVE REVENUE 

THEY WERE VERY HAPPY WITH OUR PROCEDURES AND GAVE A VERY 

INTERESTING VISIT. 

AREA ARE GOING TO AUDIT OUR ANNUAL ACCOUNTS THIS YEAR FREE OF 

CHARGE. 

 

NO QUESTIONS WERE ASKED TO THE TREASURER. 

 

PENSIONS AND WELFARE.  

 

THE CHAIRMAN STATED THINGS WERE QUIET JUST NOW .VOUCHERS 

CONTINUE TO BE SENT OUT. 

   . 

 

PIPE BAND. 

 

ALEXANDER McCREDIE WILL ATTEND THIS YEAR’S REMEMBRANCE 

SERVICE AT THE MEMORIAL. 

 

CORRESPONDENCE 

 

A LETTER WAS RECEIVED FROM VENETTA EVANS WITH A 

DONATION CHEQUE THIS WAS FROM ARMED FORCES WEEK 

VANETTA WORKED VERY HARD TO KEEP THAT WEEK GOING BUT 



 

 

DUE TO HEALTH REASONS HAS NOW DECIDED TO RETIRE. 

 

A CHEQUE WAS RECEIVED FROM MRS TEMPLEMAN FOR POPPIES 

USUALLY FOR BELHAVEN CHURCH. DUE TO CIRCUMSTANCES NO 

LONGER REQUIRED BUT STILL GAVE A DONATION.  

 

LETTERS OF THANKS WILL BE SENT. 

  

AOB 

 

JANET CESSFORD HAS NOW RETIRED FROM POPPY CONVENER 

AFTER FORTY YEARS. A LETTER OF THANKS WILL BE SENT TO 

JANET.  SHARON KASZUBA WILL NOW TAKE OVER THIS POST. 

 

THE MEETING AT GALASHIELS WAS CANCELLED UNTIL SAFE TO 

HAVE ONE. 

 

THE TREASURER GAVE HIS REPORT FROM THE AREA SECRETARY’S 

VISIT 

 

THE CAPITATIONS WILL BE ON SATURDAY AND SUNDAYS 7TH AND 

8TH AND 14TH AND 15TH NOVEMBER BETWEEN 12 AND 2PM. 

 

WE HAD A BUILDING SURVEY DONE AND THERE IS A FEW POINTS AT 

POTENTIAL COSTS TO BE DONE IN TIME. 

 

THIS YEAR THE AGM IS HOPEFULLY ON SUNDAY 6TH NOVEMBER 

 
 

 

  

THERE BEING NO FURTHER BUSINESS THE MEETING CLOSED WITH A 

VOTE OF THANKS TO THE CHAIR. 
 

NEXT MEETING WILL BE HELD ON SUNDAY 29TH NOVEMBER AT 

11.AM  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHAIRMAN ………………………..          SECRETARY …………………………. 

 

 


